Exciting Upcoming Events:
March 27 - 31 Scholastic Book Fair
Classes will visit the book fair with their class during the day. Parents will have the opportunity to shop at pickup times at the end of the day. 
Flyers of what books are available will be sent home the week beforehand. 

Popcorn Day! Wednesday- March 22nd. 
*Reminder that there is no school for students on Friday March 24th. 
